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(Resolution No. 110096) 

 
RESOLUTION 

 
Requesting the Mayor to return to Council Bill No. 100722, entitled "An Ordinance 
Amending Chapter 10-818 of The Philadelphia Code to provide that no person shall carry 
a firearm on public streets or public property unless the person is licensed to carry such 
firearm by a political subdivision of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, regardless of 
whether the person possesses a license issued in another state, under certain terms and 
conditions,” for the purpose of reconsideration by the Council of the vote by which said 
bill passed Council. 
 
 WHEREAS, Bill No. 100722 was passed by this Council on February 3, 2011, 
and thereafter presented to the Mayor for his signature; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Council now wishes to reconsider the vote by which said bill passed 
Council; now therefore be it 
 
 RESOLVED, BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHILADELPHIA,  
 
 That Council hereby requests the Mayor to return to it Bill No. 100722, entitled 
"An Ordinance Amending Chapter 10-818 of The Philadelphia Code to provide that no 
person shall carry a firearm on public streets or public property unless the person is 
licensed to carry such firearm by a political subdivision of the Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania, regardless of whether the person possesses a license issued in another state, 
under certain terms and conditions,” for the purpose of reconsideration by the Council of 
the vote by which said bill passed Council. 
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CERTIFICATION:  This is a true and correct copy of the original Resolution, 
Adopted by the Council of the City of Philadelphia on the tenth of February, 2011.    
 
 
 Anna C. Verna 
 PRESIDENT OF THE COUNCIL 
  

Michael A. Decker  
CHIEF CLERK OF THE COUNCIL  
  
 
 
 
Introduced by: Councilmember Clarke 

Sponsored by: Councilmember Clarke 

 


